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10 June 2020
NSW Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing June 2020 meeting - Communique

The Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing held its second Council meeting for 2020 on 10 June via MS teams. 

Due to the COVID-19 epidemic, this meeting had a strong focus on the epidemic and how to support older people during this time.
Minister Lee addressed the meeting and spoke to a number of issues regarding COVID-19, including the success of the steps taken by NSW Government and its people to keep transmissions rates low. Minister Lee also spoke to the popularity of the Combatting Social Isolation during COVID-19 Grant Program which attracted 547 applications from a range of diverse projects.  
Minister Ward addressed the meeting and spoke to his portfolio area of responsibility and how it relates to COVID-19, particularly in relation to social housing, carers and people with disability. The council raised a number of issues for Minister Wards consideration with one being access and cost of internet services across NSW.
DCJ provided a summary of the co-design for the development of the NSW Carers Strategy and the consultation process for the development of the next NSW Strategy for seniors. 
Council agreed to complete the review of its Strategic Plan and for it be  a two year plan. They also agreed to developing mechanisms for how the MACA can align its priorities with the development and consultations for the next Strategy for seniors. 

The Deep Dive project team will convene out of session to identify priority areas for 2020, which it will report to the Council at the next meeting in August. 
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